FEBRUARY 16, 2022
WEDNESDAY

SPECIAL MEETING..

COMMONWEALTH ENGINEERING
WASTEWATER UTILITY IMROVEMENTS
PUBLIC HEARING

FOR THE
TOWN OF MONON

@ 6:00 pm
Town Hall Conference Room

The Council of the Town of Monon met for a public hearing on Wednesday, February 16, 2022, at 6:00 pm at
the Monon Town Hall. Members present were Vice-President, Ron Benakovich, Ken Hickman and Toni
Onken. Also, present were Marshal Roger Young, Superintendent Tony Rodgers, Attorney Rebecca Trent and
Clerk - Treasurer Stacy Selagy.

-Rosie Cooley & Kirk Quasebarth were absent.

-Vice-President Ronald Benakovich started our regular meeting @ 6:00 pm & led everyone in the Pledge of
Allegiance followed by a moment-of-silence.

The Public Hearing started. Robert Bellucci from Commonwealth Engineering presented a brief description of
~ the Wastewater Utility Improvement Preliminary Engineering Reports and opened the meeting for questions
or comments from the public.

There were no comments or questions. Written comments will be accepted until February 21, 2022.

-Ken Hickman made the motion to adjourn the meeting.
-Toni Onken seconded the motion. The motion carried.

The meeting adjourned @ 6:08 pm.
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